
Barneson Boulevard – Works to Commence
June 2018

Construction is now commencing on Barneson 
Boulevard between McMinn Street and Harvey 
Street.
From Monday 18 June parking in this area will be 
prohibited and the highlighted section in the map 
below will be cordoned off.
For more information on alternative CBD parking or 
Barneson Boulevard please visit  
www.darwin.nt.gov.au or www.dipl.nt.gov.au
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